Office of the Public Auditor
Pohnpei State Government

P.O. Box 370
Kolonia, Pohnpei FM 96941
Tel: (691) 320-2638/5407 Fax: (691) 320-2059
E-mail: opsa_psa@mail.fm

Notice of Office Relocation

We are pleased to inform you that effective November 20, 2018, Pohnpei Office of the Public
Auditor has been relocated to the following address:

Dipision Kolonia Pohnpei
(Former clinic of Peace Corps)

All other contact information including email address and web address remain unchanged. Should
you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact any members of our staff. Thank you for
your continued support and we hope to welcome you to our new office.

With Kind Regards,
Alice Etse %I‘V
Acting Public Auditor



